Tuesday, May 7, 2024 Announcements

Come see the Argyle Film Festival that will showcase films from all grades including
our International students starting Monday, May 6 and ending Friday, May 10. Tickets
are $10 each. We show the same films each night starting at 7:00pm.

The Argyle Cheer team will be holding tryouts this week on Friday. Argyle students
interested in joining the Cheer team should attend the tryouts in the small gym Friday
5:00pm - 7:30pm

Interested in a Career In Esthetics? There will be a representative from the Beauty
Council of BC with an information booth in the cafeteria at lunch on Wednesday, May
8th to answer any questions you may have!

Tomorrow at Lunch in the Cafeteria compete against your favourite Argyle teachers
and staff in a competition of smarts and quick-witted fun! Use the QR codes posted
around the school to sign up and brush up on your academics!

Hey Argyle! On May 9th, Student Council will be having a hot dog sale in the cafeteria
at lunch. You can buy a hot dog, chips, a drink or all three! And reminder this is a card
only event, thank you

Grade 12 students: Grad Ceremony write ups are due this FRIDAY. Check your
grade 12 Team for information, example write-ups and the link to the Teams Form.
This write up is what is read as you cross the stage at the grad ceremony.



